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C o u n c i l  o f  t h e  D i s t r i c t  o f  C o l u m b i a  
C O U N C I L M E M B E R  B R I A N N E  K .  N A D E A U  
C h a i r p e r s o n ,  C O M M I T T E E  O N  P U B L I C  W O R K S  &  O P E R A T I O N S  
1 3 5 0  P e n n s y l v a n i a  A v e n u e ,  N . W . ,  W a s h i n g t o n ,  D . C .  2 0 0 0 4   

 
TO: Chairman Phil Mendelson 

FROM: Councilmember Brianne K. Nadeau  
RE: Request to Agendize Measures for the October 1, 2024 Legislative Meeting 
DATE: September 26, 2024 

  

 I request that the following measures be agendized for the October 1, 2024 Legislative 
Meeting.  

 
Confirmation Resolutions: 

• PR25-737 – Commission on Human Rights Maria Burnett Confirmation Resolution 
of 2024 

This resolution would confirm the Mayoral reappointment of Maria Burnett to the Commission 
on Human Rights. The resolution was approved unanimously by the Committee on Public Works 
& Operations on September 25th and filed timely with the Office of the Secretary.  

• PR25-736 – Commission on Human Rights Adam Maier Confirmation Resolution of 
2024 

This resolution would confirm the Mayoral reappointment of Adam Maier to the Commission on 
Human Rights. The resolution was approved unanimously by the Committee on Public Works & 
Operations on September 25th and filed timely with the Office of the Secretary.  

• PR25-794 – Director of the Department of For-Hire Vehicles Jonathan M. Rogers 
Confirmation Resolution of 2024 

This resolution would confirm the Mayoral appointment of Jonathan M. Rogers as Director of 
the Department of For-Hire Vehicles. The resolution was approved unanimously by the 
Committee on Public Works & Operations on September 25th and filed timely with the Office of 
the Secretary.  

• PR25-920 – Chief Technology Officer Stephen Miller Confirmation Resolution of 
2024 

This resolution would confirm the Mayoral appointment of Stephen Miller as Chief Technology 
Officer. The resolution was approved unanimously by the Committee on Public Works & 
Operations on September 25th and filed timely with the Office of the Secretary.  
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Please contact Ariel Ardura, Committee Director, at aardura@dccouncil.gov if you have any 
questions.  

 
cc: Members, Council of the District of Columbia 

Office of the Secretary 
Office of the General Counsel 
Mayor’s Office of Policy and Legislative Affairs 

mailto:aardura@dccouncil.gov

